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Dear Chair Dembrow, Vice Chair Olsen and Members of the Senate Interim Committee on Environment and
Natural Resources:

I’m a fairly new Oregon resident living in Forest Grove, happy to be represented by legislators working to help
resolve the climate emergency. Thank you for your efforts on this issue. I moved here to be with my kids and
grandkids, and am extremely concerned about the future they face in light of the potential devastation of global
warming.

I hope you will support bold initiatives in the upcoming cap-and-invest bill to limit carbon emissions, and that you
will also work to guarantee investments in communities hardest hit by the climate crisis. I'm hoping that Oregon will
be one of the states taking the lead in this crucial effort.

Respectfully,

Jane Michaud

Forest Grove, OR

___________________________

This email was sent by Jane Michaud via Do Gooder, a website that allows people to contact you regarding issues
they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 we have set the FROM field of this email to our
generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do, however Jane provided an email address
(janemichaud29@hotmail.com) which we included in the REPLY-TO field.

Please reply to Jane Michaud at janemichaud29@hotmail.com.

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co

To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit: www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html
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